
SAFEGUARDING	OFFICER	REPORT	


THE	IMP	CLUB	LTD	AGM	–	Sept	2024


Karen	Fitzgerald


Safeguarding	Incidents


No	Incidents	reported	2023/2024


Safeguarding	Officer	Activity


• Renewed	Officials	Licence	with	Motorsport	UK


• Renewed	DBS	Check	via	Motorsport	UK


• Wrote	Club	safeguarding	policy	as	per	Motorsport	UK	guidance	and	submitted	to	
Motorsport	UK	(Please	see	accompanying	file)


• Attended	Club	Safeguarding	Officer	training	with	Motorsport	UK


• Attended	quarterly	Club	Safeguarding	Officer	online	meeting	with	Motorsport	UK


• Attended	webinar	on	Neurodiversity	and	Motorsport	


• Kept	UpToDate	on	all	updates	regarding	safeguarding	issued	by	Motorsport	UK


• Kept	UpToDate	with	Club	and	committee	activities	from	a	Safeguarding	viewpoint


• Involved	in	setting	up	email	address	for	Club	Safeguarding	Officer:	cso@theimpclub.co.uk		


https://www.theimpclub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/The-Imp-Club-Ltd-Safeguarding-Policy-v1.1.pdf
mailto:cso@theimpclub.co.uk

